1 - Suggested text for email to students re NSS 2013
Subject: Speak Up - Take the National Student Survey
Dear Student

Do you want your views and opinions on your student experience to be heard?
Do you want to help your course, School and University make improvements and also extend the good things it does, for the benefit of future students?
Whether you feel your time as a student at Manchester has been great, or you feel that some aspects could have been better, the NSS gives you a unique opportunity to speak up and make an impact in a meaningful way. 
Your opinions matter and can lead to real change within the University – for example, the Alan Gilbert Learning Commons was built following feedback from previous students on available study space.

Based on previous years’ results we have also implemented the following changes:
·  [example of changes made by NSS].
NSS results are made publicly available through Unistats to help prospective students make informed decisions of where and what to study.
If you are eligible for the survey, Ipsos MORI will contact you by email to invite you to fill in the survey online. They will also contact you with reminders, so it’s best to complete it as soon as you can.
You can now complete the NSS online or via your smartphone at www.thestudentsurvey.com.  

I hope you will take this unique chance to have your say – thank you for your time.

[Signed by a recognisable member of staff]
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